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As a result of its review of the U.S. Interagency Council on Homelessness’s (USICH) ethics program, the 
Office of Government Ethics (OGE) issued nine recommendations in its December 2023 review report. OGE 
conducted a follow-up review in November 2024 to assess whether USICH had taken sufficient action to 
resolve the deficiencies underlying these recommendations. As a result, eight recommendations were closed.   
In May 2025, USICH was scheduled for a second follow-up review to assess whether the agency had taken 
sufficient action to resolve the deficiencies underlying the remaining recommendation. However, the agency is 
no longer active, which prevents a second follow-up review from occurring. As a result, the remaining 
recommendation is closed.   
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 Recommendation Agency Action and OGE Finding Status 
1 Ensure that ethics notices are sent to new 

supervisors with the required language. 
In OGE’s 2024 follow-up review, USICH did 
not have any new supervisors to send a notice 
to. As a result, the recommendation remained 
open. USICH is now inactive. As a result, this 
recommendation is closed due to the inability 
for OGE to reassess this matter. 
 
 

Closed 

 
 


